
Two individuals called/left voice mail messages in support of the Certificate of 

Appropriateness proposal for the demolition of five properties in the East Side 

Commercial Historic District and the construction of a new Marriott Hotel.   

 

The calls came in on Thursday December 9, 2010. 

 

The individuals were: 

 

Scott Hayden who identified himself as a developer. 

 

Bob Reenitz (unsure of spelling) who said he wanted the Historic Preservation 

Commission to support the hotel. 


